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The Guide for Registered Auditors: Access to Audit Working Papers (the “Guide”) deals with the circumstances in which registered auditors (“auditors”) or registered audit firms (“firms”) are requested or required to grant access to audit working papers which support an auditor’s opinion on financial statements or other financial or non-financial information. This guidance applies when auditors are requested to provide access, in particular circumstances, to their audit working papers to the client, to another auditor or to a third party. Guidance is provided in respect of access requested in the following circumstances: 

1. Access required by law;
2. Access required in compliance with International Standards on Auditing and the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (the “IRBA”) Code of Professional Conduct for Registered Auditors; and
3. Access requested by third parties.
The Guide may be downloaded free of charge from the “Audit Standards/Handbooks/Guides” section of the IRBA website.

Should you experience any technical difficulties downloading the Guide please contact the Standards Department at +27 87 940 8800 or send an email to: standards@irba.co.za  

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards


About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. The CFAS assists the IRBA to develop and maintain auditing pronouncements which are internationally comparable.


 
